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A Message from our President, 
Shannon Taliercio 

 
 
Happy Holidays!  
 
I hope you all had a warm and loving Thanksgiving and 
are enjoying the Holiday Season.  Thank you so much 
to the PJ’s & Holiday Movie committee – Jodi, Holly, 
Brianne and Jackie.  The event was lovely and there 
were 2 holiday miracles:  1. All of the children sat 
quietly in their sleeping bags watching the whole 
movie.  2. I discovered the invention of Cadbury 
Holiday Chocolates (think Cadbury eggs).  I look 
forward to this new event becoming a CC tradition! 
(cont’d at right) 

Next General 
Meeting 

Tue, January 5th 
Location TBA 

Sweetheart Dance 
Friday, February 

5th 
Location and 
details coming 

soon! 
 

Enjoy  
the 

Holidays!!! 
 

Thank you to all of the 
members that were 
involved in making the first 
half of our CC year 
fantastic.  Your 
volunteering and 
participation are what 
makes our club such a 
warm and welcoming 
environment for new 
members and keeps them 
with us for years to 
come.  Have a wonderful 
holiday season and I am 
looking forward to an 
amazing 2016. 
  
Best Wishes, 
Shannon 
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From 1st Vice President, Sara Clasen 

Calling all Prospective Members!  
If you have a new friend or neighbor in town and would love to get them involved in 
the club - please be sure to send their contact information to me.  We would love to 
meet any new or prospective members and let them know what we’re all about!  
If interested, please email me at: sarachrisnyc@yahoo.com 

From Social Services  
Vanessa Lambrix & Kathy Kennedy: 

 
Holiday Giving Tree - This Holiday Season, the Contemporary Club has adopted a family 
of four through Valley Hospital.  Through your generous donations, we were able to 
provide customized gifts to a family in need.  There is no doubt that as a result of the 
Contemporary Club,’s efforts, we have made one family very happy!   
 

The Arts and Literature, Lisa Pisano 
 

The CC of HHK Cultural Series event for November was held at Ridgewood Culinary 
Studio.  Our group made Thanksgiving-inspired appetizers and dessert and were able to sip 
and savor the fruits of our labor. While we are taking a little break for the month of 
December, be on the lookout for more Cultural Series events starting up in January! If you 
have any questions or suggestions for this program, please contact Lisa Pisano: 
Ldpcomm@yahoo.com 
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CC of HHK Happenings: 

On Decembr 6th, the Contemporary 
Club held its very first PJ and Movie 
Holiday Party! Kids of all ages were 
invited to join the fun and wear their 
coziest PJs  to take part in the 
festivities! They enjoyed a holiday 
movie, popcorn, pizza, drinks, crafts 
and a special guest straight from the 
North Pole!  
 

PJ and Movie Holiday Party   

 

Teresa and Sean Hessle recently 
welcomed a new baby boy! John 
Michael Hessle was born December 1 at 
6:27 pm at 10 lbs & 13.7 oz, 22 3/4 
inches. 

New Baby!  

Looking for Address and Contact Info? 
 

The Contemporary Club is selling directories for $5.  Please contact Rina 
Katsanos rina.katsanos@gmail.com if interested in purchasing one. 
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CC of HHK Happenings, Cont’d 

Member Profile: Jennifer Foy 

Meet Jennifer Foy – CC of HHK 
member, wife, neighbor and friend.  
Visit  http://ccofhhk.com to learn 
more about her in our Nov/Dec 

Member Profile. 


